
SAMPLE PARENT LETTER 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child has been given a Scripture memory folder as a participant in 
“God’s Word by Heart” Scripture memory program.  We trust that it will be 
a valuable resource for you and your family! 
 
Please be assured that this is a “go at your own pace” endeavor which is 
highly individualized.  Your child may choose any verse on any page on 
which to work.  Or possibly your family would simply like to save the folder 
for use in the future.  That is just fine!  We want this to be a blessing, not a 
burden!   
 
During (your ministry name here), the children will be having a Bible story 
time, game time, and Scripture memory time.  During the Scripture memory 
time, individuals will have an opportunity to recite a Bible verse to a 
Scripture Listener, who will then put a sticker in one of the squares under the 
verse.   
 
You will notice that there are three spots for stickers under every verse.   
A sticker will be awarded for reciting the verse to a Scripture Listener.  Two 
additional stickers will be given for that same verse as the child reviews it 
during two other class times.  Memorizing the verse and then reviewing it 
twice will help your child retain it for a longer period of time. 
 
Stickers, pins, and prizes for memorization are fun, but we hope your child’s 
greatest treasure is the precious Word of God hidden in his heart! 
 
Please contact the Christian Education Committee if you have any questions.  
Thank you and God bless you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 


